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I am writing in support of HB 2961. We need to encourage Oregon drivers to switch 

to electric vehicles to meet our state’s climate goals, but it is difficult for renters to do 

that with confidence when there are insufficient facilities to recharge their vehicles at 

home. HB 2961 addresses this problem in a straightforward, common sense way. 

Please vote YES on HB 2961. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Dr. Amanda Duncan 

Beaverton, Oregon 


